
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 2020 

 

Dear Parents 

Bedtime Stories 

 

As part of book week and to support children’s enjoyment in Reading, we would like to invite 

the children and parents in reception, year 1 and year 2 to come back to school at 5.30pm on 

Tuesday 3rd March for cookies, hot chocolate, milk or juice and a bedtime story, read by 

teachers. 

 

The children are welcome to come, ready for bed, in their pyjamas and bring their favourite 

teddy with them!  Siblings are welcome and stories will finish at 6.00pm. 

 

It will be a lovely session in which the children can enjoy a story and spend quality time with 

their teachers, who are excited to share their favourite stories with the children. 

 

In order for us to organise the cookies and drinks, please can you complete the form to inform 

us if you and your child would like to attend the bedtime story session. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Mrs E Lane 

Headteacher 

 

 

Bedtime Stories          Please return to class teacher 

 

 

Name ……………………………………………………………  Class ……………………… 

 

 

*I will/will not be attending the Bedtime Stories on Tuesday 3rd March with my child. 

 

 
*Please delete as appropriate. 

 

Signed ……………………………………………………..………………….    Dated ………………………….. 

Northwick Park Primary and 

Nursery Academy 
Company No. 9154404 

 

Third Avenue, Canvey Island, Essex. SS8 9SU 

Telephone: ( 01268 ) 684554 

admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk 

 

Headteacher:  Emma Lane 

mailto:admin@northwickpark.essex.sch.uk

